
Sharing information regarding upcoming works in your area.

Norfolk Zone Community 
Drop-In Information Event

For more information on Norfolk Vanguard and Norfolk Boreas Offshore Wind 
Farms please visit the dedicated project website or email the team below: 

www.vattenfall.co.uk/VattenfallinNorfolk • norfolk@vattenfall.com

Where:
Necton Community 
Centre, 13 Tuns Road, 
Necton, PE37 8EH

Date:
21st July

Time:
09:00 - 20:00

Providing opportunity for local members of the public to drop in, meet members of  
the team who will be in attendance throughout, presenting the latest information.

Topics in focus, include:

Principal 
contractors

Community 
Benefit Fund

Skills and 
employment 
opportunities

Vattenfall are preparing to begin the construction of the Norfolk 
Offshore Wind Zone. Once operating, the zone will provide 
enough power for 4.6 million UK homes. Approximately 60km 
of shared underground cabling will connect the power produced 
offshore to onshore project substations, which are co-located 
near Necton, Norfolk. 

Community engagement and local dialogue is important to 
Vattenfall. We believe involving local people and stakeholders 

helps us make sustainable and robust decisions and deliver 
better projects. 

Now, we’d like to update you, residents and businesses on when 
the construction works are likely to start, what you’ll notice, and 
what you can expect. 

We look forward to seeing you.
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